A St. Ignatius Loyola

Roman Catholic Church

2300 Burnhamthorpe Road West, Mississauga, Ontario L5L 3T6 ¢ Phone: 905-820-1444 * Fax: 905-820-6879

Email: stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org ® www.st-ignatius-loyola.com

PARISH STAFF

Fr. Timothy K. Hanley, Pastor
thanley@archtoronto.org

Fr. Mauricio Sanjines, Associate Pastor
msanjines@archtoronto.org

Rev. Mr. John Brown, Permanent Deacon
stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org

Caroline Borcsok, Pastoral Associate
cboresok@archtroronto.org

Carol Dewar, Parish Secretary
stignatiusloyolami@archtoronto.org

Joan Cabri, Accountant
loyolabookkeeper@archroronto.org

SUNDAY EUCHARIST
Saturday 5 p.m.
Sunday 7:45 a.m., 9 a.m., 10:30 a.m. and 12 Noon

WEEKDAY EUCHARIST
Monday - Friday 9:00 a.m.
First Friday 9:00 a.m. mass followed by Holy Hour

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION (Confession)
Saturday 4 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. and anytime by request

UTM CATHOLIC CHAPLAINCY
Fr. Timothy Hanley, Chaplain
Lisa Caballero, Campus Minister
We provide a supportive community for students at
UTM to learn, grow, and celebrate their Catholic faith.
For more information visit www.utmcatholics.com or
contact us at utmcatholics@archtoronto.org

ANOINTING OF THE SICK
Please call the parish office. Please also inform the parish
office if a family member is ill or shut-in at home or hospital
and would like Holy Communion brought to them.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Parent(s) are to be registered parishioners and
participate in a preparation program. Contact the
parish office for more information.

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Couples planning to be married should contact
the parish one year in advance. They must also

take a marriage preparation course.

PARISH SCHOOLS
All Saints 905-828-6348
St. Clare 905-820-2227
St. Mark 905-820-9477
Loyola Catholic Secondary 905-820-9822

PARISH OFFICE HOURS

Tuesday - Friday 9:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

NEW PARISHIONERS

Welcome to our parish family! Please register by filling out the registration
form available in the foyer, parish office and on our parish

website: www.st-ignatius-loyola.com

PARISH MINISTRIES
Altar Flowers

Altar Guild

Altar Guild, Linens
Altar Servers

Baptismal Preparation

Bible Study

Children’s Litcurgy (10:30 a.m. Sunday)
(12 Noon Sunday)

Catholic Women’s League

Cleaning

Coffee Sunday

Collection Counters

EDGE Youth Ministry

FORGED Young Adult Ministry

Funeral Altar Servers

Gardening

Hospitality

JOY(Just Older Youth)

Knights of Columbus

Ministers of the Eucharist

Ministers of the Word

Music Ministry ~ 5:00 p.m.
9:00 a.m.
10:30 a.m.
12:00 Noon

Pastoral Care of the Sick

Property & Finance

RCIC — Confirmation

RCIC — First Communion

Refugee Committee

Rite of Christian Initiation

of Adults (RCIA)

Rosary Apostolate

ShareLife

Social Outreach

St. Jude’s Cupboard

(Religious Articles)

St. Vincent de Paul Society

Ushers

Volunteer Screening

Yvette Mondragon
Lynn Alp
Anne-Marie Bauer
Jackie Mullan
Franka Lowe
Christoph Cieslak
Marise Mascarenhas
Amita Mathias
Anne-Marie Dayal
Caroline Borcsok
Claudina Mannick
Kathy Kastelic

Fr. Mauricio Sanjines
Fr. Mauricio Sanjines
John Crump

Emma Chow
Caroline Borcsok

Mike Genua (Grand Knight)
Audrey D'Souza

Carol Dewar

Cantor & Accompanist
Claudia Ferro

Mark Linsao

Mark Linsao

Anita Gonsalves

Fr. Tim Hanley

Anne Marie Sisti & Tina Mallozzi

Norm Medeiros
Franka Lowe

Judy Camilleri
Fr. Tim Hanley
Ana Buzdon
Sonja Marsic

Steven Chin-Cheong
Don Schreader
Carol Dewar
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THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME

From the Desk of Fr. Tim

Peel Public Health Restrictions — Message from

Cardinal Collins

Thank you for your continued efforts to allow us to safely
celebrate the sacraments and pray together since our re-
opening in June. In recent days, the Province of Ontario has
announced a new colour coded system (“Keeping Ontario
Safe and Open”) that will identify various levels of
restrictions regionally to address the spread of Covid-19.
Recognizing the current number of cases in Peel, the region
is moving into “Control” stage (Red) that brings with it,
certain restrictions.

The Medical Officer of Health provided additional
instruction for places of worship to follow. While initially
limiting mass attendance to a maximum of 50 people per
facility in the Saturday, November 7 announcement, the
Region of Peel has now revised their guidance for places of
worship from “instruction” to “strong recommendations”.
Accordingly, we have amended our implementation
measures as follows:

Parishes that are responsibly implementing the
WorshipSafe measures can continue to operate liturgical
celebrations (Mass, Weddings, Funerals, Baptisms, etc.) at
30% capacity. Please ensure strict adherence to
sanitization, distancing and other measures as outlined in
our protocols. For us at St. Ignatius Loyola this means that

we can continue to use the church and hall as we have
been since June.

Recognizing the significance of the situation in Peel Region,
no meetings should take place in parish halls or other
church spaces at this time. This will take effect immediately

until further notice.

Parish offices should move to Phase 2 — Limited Operations
as previously directed. We will now open the office only
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 9 a.m. to 1:30
p.m., Saturday after the 5 p.m. mass and Sunday from 8:15
a.m. to 1:15 p.m. (Office Closed Mondays and Fridays)

To be clear, the situation in the Region of Peel is serious
and requires the commitment of every parish to continue
to implement our rigorous WorshipSafe procedures. Thank
you for your patience as we work together to navigate
these challenging days. Let us continue to pray for one
another.

SharelLife 2020 Update

Thanks to the generosity of our parishioners we have
received $220,275 towards our goal of $234,600. It is not
to late to donate and help our sisters and brothers in need.

2021 Offertory Envelopes/Pre-Authorized Giving
Thank you for your continued support of our parish during
these challenging times, especially through your use of
offertory envelopes and/or Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG).

Offertory envelopes for 2021 are now available through the
parish office only and will be pre-assigned and sorted
alphabetically by last name. This change of procedure
allows us to distribute envelopes securely and safely during
COVID-19. Thank you for picking up your offertory
envelopes as soon as possible!

If you are not currently registered in the parish and wish to
use Offertory envelopes, please fill out the parish
registration form on the table in the foyer and return it to
the parish office to receive your new 2021 offertory
envelopes.

| thank those who are currently using the option of Pre-
Authorized Giving (PAG) here at the parish and remind
them to pick up a set of 2021 envelopes for the special
collection envelopes are not part of PAG. Since we
updated the parish at the beginning of October about the
importance of PAG in these challenging times | am happy
to note an increase in those who have enrolled!

PAG sign up brochures are available in the church and hall
foyers ...thank you for giving PAG your consideration and
support!

Sacrament of Confirmation 2021

This week we circulated registration materials and
information regarding the Sacrament of Confirmation 2021
to the Grade 7 students and families. If you have a Grade
7 student in your family who did not receive this package
(perhaps attending another school or virtually attending
this year) please visit our parish website home page under
the Sacramental Preparation tab for more information.

Please note that Confirmation Registration will take place
Tuesday, December 8 or Wednesda,y December 9 from
6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. with the Livestreaming of the
Registration meeting both evenings at 7:30 p.m. (so that
there is time to return home with the materials in hand to
view the meeting remotely). You may wish to visit the
parish office during the week or on Sunday to pay the
materials fee and receive the catechetical books in advance
of these registration evenings.

First Reconciliation and First Communion
Registration for Grade 2 Parent/Guardian and
Children

Thank you to all those families who registered and watched
the Livestream of the Registration Meeting last week. We
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will be accepting late registrations until the end of
November- please complete the registration form
electronically http://www.st-ignatius-
loyola.com/forms/Communion Reconciliation.pdf

(you must use a computer or iPad) and send it
electronically with a scanned copy of the baptismal
certificate to the parish office at
StlgnatiusLoyolaMI@archtoronto.org by November 30,
2020. You will then be asked to visit the parish office to
pick up the materials and to pay the registration fee. Once
the family receives the preparation books, we will be in
touch with you for further instructions for the viewing of
the Livestream Registration Meeting.

The Shepherds’ Trust Collection
Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, there will
not be a fundraising campaign for The
Shepherds’ Trust this year. Instead, we
encourage parishioners who can give
during these difficult times to focus on
supporting their parish. If you wish to support your parish
and our retired priests, The Shepherd’s Trust would
welcome your gift via the special collection envelope in
your Sunday offering box or www.shepherdstrust.org. We
thank you for your continued support of The Shepherds
Trust and invite you to view the website for a brief update
of the financial status of the Trust this year.
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Bible Study: The Book of Genesis: Registration-
Thursday November 19 at 6:30 -7:30 p.m.

A study of the book of Genesis is an invitation to
contemplate the creation story and to remember with the
Israelites, their ancestors in faith. Part One of this study
covers Genesis 1:1—25:18 (the "pre-history" of Israel
including the creation accounts, the stories of the fall and
the great flood, as well as the story of Abraham and Sarah).
Part Two of this study moves us forward from the time of
Abraham to the unfolding of his family in the stories of
Isaac and Jacob, as well as the story of Joseph and his
brothers and their clans. Commentary, study and reflection
guestions, prayer and access to recorded lectures are
included in this 10-lesson series.

Bible study registration will take place on Thursday,
November 19 at 7:00 p.m. in the parish hall foyer to
welcome new participants and distribute study guides and
materials only. The registration and materials fee is $40 per
person for the two books. The study will begin virtually via
Zoom for 10 sessions each Thursday at 7:00 p.m. on
November 26 and December 3 and in the new year from
January 7 until February 25, 2021. An excellent bible study
to keep you busy during long winter pandemic nights.

St. Vincent de Paul Society: Christmas Gifts for
Neighbours in Need ...

Our parish St. Vincent de Paul Society will once again be
providing Christmas gift cards to families-in-need within
our community. Awareness of maintaining each person’s
dignity is always our priority and providing gift cards has
allowed families to have more flexibility in what they offer
as a Christmas meal, or what gift may be most suitable for
their loved ones. Please consider assisting our
neighbouring families-in-need this year by purchasing gift
cards from Walmart exclusively, or by issuing a cheque
payable to: Society of Saint Vincent de Paul noting that it
is for a Christmas gift. You also have the option of making a
general donation on-line through our SSVP website link on
the parish website under the Services header.

We will have a Vincentian in the foyer to gratefully
accept your donations before and after masses next
weekend, November 21/22 and on November 28/29.
Please ensure that envelopes are clearly noted as
“Christmas Gifts for SSVP” along with your name and
address.

Our goal this year is to able to assist over 100 families in
our community this Christmas season. Donations outside of
this window can be dropped off at the church office during
their reduced hours of operation.

We will have both the Christmas Collection and Annual
Collection envelopes available on the table outside the
sacristy for your convenience this weekend and next.

Tax receipts will be issued for annual donations to SSVP
greater than $20 if you have provided your name and
address. God’s blessings to each of you for your ongoing
generosity and support during this especially challenging
year through your poor-box donations and most especially
during this Christmas.

Other Parish News

Advent Day of Retreat

Queen of Apostles Renewal Centre is offering an Advent
Day of Retreat on Saturday, December 5 from 9:30 a.m. —
3:30 p.m. The cost is $40.

Everyone is invited to consider attending this retreat as a
preparation for the beautiful Feast of Christmas. It will be
facilitated by Fr. Rudy Nowakowski, OMI and Anne Hales.
The presentations will focus on hope and anticipation and
conclude with Mass. For the safety of all, COVID-19
protocols will strictly be followed. Please call the Centre to
register, 905-278-5229.
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In the time of need, it's your
faith and trust that guides you to
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Faith and trust guide us. Lifestyle Apartments, Helen O'Brecht

All-Inclusive Lifestyle, Assisted Living

416-728-9270
www.mcdadi.com

Come for lunch, on us. For more information, contact
Grace Miksa at 905-820-8210 ext. 8223.

experienceparkland.com/ontheglen

Certified Professional Organizer
Organize, Downsize home
Office & any other space
Unpack after mvoing

Parkland on the Glen « 1665 The Collegeway, Mississauga

437-688-6451

Book

BARRISTERS & SOLICITORS

Committed to Excellence & Quality Experience
Family Law e Estate Planning
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KAITLYN PERROTTA today!
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your free consultation with
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3225 Winston Churchill Blvd. 905-820-9789
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Phil Mercurio

FUNERAL HOME

905-828-1122 MISSISSAUGA CHAPEL
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5055 Plantation Place Experienced staff familiar

B.Sc., Ph.D.
Sales Representative
www.GiuseppaBaranyi.com A with all customs and practices
The Chemistry of Buying and Sellling Homes| 420 Dundas St. E. 905-272-4040

Call 905-624-4422 for this space

Sales Representative
Since 1983
Bus 905 279 8300
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MrErindale@gmail.com
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Catholic School for Girls (Grades 5 - 12)
www.hnmcs.ca 905-891-1890 x103

Name of Mary
College School

Ttalian Food Shop

Head Office
905-896-9000
www.palmapasta.com

Andrew Mayhew, CFP

mwm@mayhewwealth.com

905-813-0173

Funeral = Cremation = Burial
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PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422 :
MAYHEW WEALTH MANAGEMENT LTD.
Saves Gas "Cycling the Journey of Financial Success"
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ﬁ I: C AT H O L I C CEMETERIES Inﬁependently owned & operatgd .
e FUNERAL SERVICES Simon Kellu and support the local businesses
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CASKET OUTLET
SAVE UP TO 75% over Funeral Homes
Canadian Quality Caskets, Urns, Funeral

Flowers & Headstones g
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966 Pantera Dr., Unit 25 905-282-0555 CasketOutlet.ca

ZYLOR EDUCATION
4 - farmbro.

TUTORING

N
SKRIPT

n for Women and Men
Since 1981

""Voted Best Hair Salon in Mississauga 8 Years in a Row"*
Sherwood Forest Village, 1900 Dundas St. W. 905-822-2690

MATH, BIOLOGY, CHEMISTRY AND PHYSICS
GRADE 6 - GRADE 12

905-997-0997
www.zyloreducation.com
hello@zyloreducation.com

VAN & TRUCK EQUIPMENT
Van and truck equipment & accessories
from Canada's largest privately owned
provider of work vehicle solutions
4200 Sladeview Cres.
905-828-5521

MD|

Skip the Visit™

$5 prescription renewal Online
www.SkriptMD.com

JAF "

J.A.F. POOL SERVICE LTD.
Committed to Service Excellence
John A. Fontyn
Tim Power

905-820-7530
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